
 

 

 

October 8th, 2020 

 

 

 

To: Board of Directors, Redwood Coast Fire Protection District 

 

 

Please accept this letter as my statement of interest in joining the Redwood Coast Fire Protection 

District board. I respect the RCFPD for all they do within our community and welcome the chance to 

join in serving our community in the capacity of board member. I hope to contribute my knowledge and 

experience to aid in the operation of the district. I am a resident of the District, and a registered voter. 

 

I have spent over 40 years in the forestry and logging field. I have worked for several companies but 

spent many years with Mendocino Redwood Company in their forestry division and currently work for 

Conrad Forest Products in log procurement. Having grown up in this geographic area, I am very 

familiar with the landscape and timberland of the Redwood Coast Fire Protection District which I think 

could aid in the mission of RCFPD. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/S/ 

 

Stuart Titus 

 

, Manchester, CA 95459 

 

stitus7@gmail.com 
 

 

Cc: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors <bos@mendocinocounty.org> 




